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June 26, 2020 

 
 

Section 301 Exclusions - Comments Requested 
 
 
Dear Valued U.S. Import Customer, 
 
List 2 Exclusion Extensions to be Considered 
 
The Office of the U.S. Trade Representative (USTR) is considering extending the second set of List 2 exclusions 
for another one-year period. The exclusions are due to expire September 20, 2020. The USTR is requesting 
comments on the commodities due to expire and whether their exclusion should be extended. 
 
Comments for Docket Number USTR-2020-0025 are to be submitted via https://comments.USTR.gov. The portal 
will open on July 1, 2020 and submissions will be taken until July 30, 2020. 
 
Additional information on the process to submit comments, along with an example comment application, can be 
found in the Federal Register notice located here. 
 
 
The USTR is also considering extending the third set of List 2 exclusions for another one-year period. The 
exclusions are due to expire October 2, 2020. The USTR is requesting comments on the commodities due to 
expire and whether their exclusion should be extended. 
 
Comments for Docket Number USTR-2020-0026 are to be submitted via https://comments.USTR.gov. The portal 
will open on July 1, 2020 and submissions will be taken until July 30, 2020. 
 
Additional information on the process to submit comments, along with an example comment application, can be 
found in the Federal Register notice located here. 
 
 
One Exclusion and 5 Technical Amendments Published 
 
On June 24, 2020, the USTR added an exclusion previously missed and issued updates to several other 
exclusions. Certain motorboats were inadvertently not included in the exclusion list published May 28, 2020.  
Updates were made to the descriptions of parking stops of rubber, rail air brake hose couplings, mountings and 
brackets for railway air brake systems, retail computing scales, and ratcheting chain hoists. 
 
The Federal Register notice can be found here. 
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List 4 Exclusion Extensions to be Considered 
 
The USTR will also be considering extending List 4 exclusions for another one-year period. The exclusions are 
due to expire September 1, 2020. The USTR is requesting comments on the commodities due to expire and 
whether their exclusion should be extended. 
 
Comments for Docket Number USTR-2020-0027 are to be submitted via https://comments.USTR.gov. The portal 
will open on July 1, 2020 and submissions will be taken until July 30, 2020. 
 
Additional information on the process to submit comments, along with an example comment application, can be 
found in the Federal Register notice located here. 
 
 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your           
C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson 
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